
REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Rebecca Bischoff via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 4:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Rebecca Bischoff 
209 S Montebello Blvd 
Montebello, CA 90640-5133 
becky b3777@g mail. com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Joyce Mulazzi' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 4:36 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Joyce Mulazzi 
3780 Riversong Dr 
Suwanee, GA 30024-1874 
(770) 614-5542 
jmulazzi@bellsouth.net
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: Thomson Sun' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 4:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Thomson Sun 
1316 Malcolm Ave 
Los Angeles, CA 90024-5028 
thomsonsu n @verizon. net
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Dorothea Keuper-Reis' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 1:10 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Dorothea Keuper-Reis 
Am WAnldchen 14 
Sieen 57078
dorotheakeuperreis@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Betina Jones' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 3:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Betina Jones 
968 N Turner Ave Apt 89 
Ontario, CA 91764-5327 
betinarose35@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'willis gravelle' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 11:05 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. willis gravelle 
PO Box 4542 
Basalt, CO 81621-4542 
(970) 510-5434 
bill.gravelle@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Jessicia Rodriguez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jessicia Rodriguez 
609 Lynn Dr E 
Irving, TX 75062-5691 
jessicaeide@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Sharon Amram' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:41 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Sharon Amram 
300 E 78th St Apt 2n 
New York, NY 10075-2237 
(212) 988-2654 
amram_s@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Barbara Mitchell' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 4:36 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Barbara Mitchell 
Kervoucher 
Brittany 22420 
ibmitchell.fr@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Mayra Delgado' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Mayra Delgado 
6818 Winterpath Dr 
San Antonio, TX 78233-7405 
(210) 657-4005 
Mayratographer@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Danuta Bokiewicz' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 10:05 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Danuta Bokiewicz 
Inflancka 15 
Warszawa 00-189 
dbokiewicz@wp.pl
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Valencia Marshall' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 4:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Valencia Marshall 
13080 Mountain View Rd 
Desert Hot Springs, CA 92240-6407 
pickensvalencia@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Pedro Sosa' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 7:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Pedro Sosa 
Riobamba 9 
LanA°s Oeste 1824 
pioterorca@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: Kellie Evans' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 2:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kellie Evans 
1898 N Summit Dr Unit 44 
Dalton, GA 30721-0388 
Kellie8228@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Gina Lippa' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:35 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gina Lippa 
6329 Cockram Rd 
Byron, NY 14422-9569 
(585) 548-9917 
ginalippa@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Michael Kasack' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 8:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Michael Kasack
4631 Kipling St
Wheat Ridge, CO 80033-2880
kasack1987mike@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Anna Smith' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 6:38 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Anna Smith 
103 Barrys Rd 
Effort, PA 18330-2115 
annasmith357@hotmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Candide Rebollar' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 7:07 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Candide Rebollar 
3333 stockbridge ave 
Los angeles, CA 90032 
cosmiccandice22@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Rubi RodrAguez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 3:36 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Rubi RodrAguez 
Rojo GA3mez #4679 
Mexico 08500 
osesna6516@hotmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Ivy Chavez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:41 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Ivy Chavez 
226 N Bewley St 
Santa Ana, CA 92703-3310 
23ichavez@ggusd.net
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Deniz Macleod' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 12:36 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Deniz Macleod 
765 N Broadway
Hastings ON Hudson, NY 10706-1034 
dm3111 @columbia.edu
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: Kimberly Castillo' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 11:06 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kimberly Castillo 
4485 Kansas St 
San Diego, CA 92116-4200 
k11castle@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Morena Velasquez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:07 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Morena Velasquez 
27327 Fahren Ct 
Canyon Country, CA 91387-5103 
morena_velasquez@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Diane Gutheridge' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 7:37 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Diane Gutheridge 
19604 Blackhawk Ave 
Warrens, Wl 54666-8609 
(608) 378-3122 
ddgutheridge@hotmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'alejandro ludvik' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 3:36 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. alejandro ludvik 
san martin 3049 1 p of. 104 
mar del plata 7600 
alejandroludvik@hotmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Denise Van Hill' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 2:36 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Denise Van Hill 
7528 Calais Ct
Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91730-6749 
(909) 941-0867 
denise.vanhill@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Doris Nevarez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 11:40 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Doris Nevarez 
3059 E Avenue R4 
Palmdale, CA 93550-5600 
(818) 365-7436 
nevarez.dorisf@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Ana Canta' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:05 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Ana Canta 
Via capitello 52 
Monfalcone 34074 
anaisabella888@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Anastasiya Pestova' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 8:37 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Anastasiya Pestova 
Respubliki 
Tyumen 625000 
anastasiya_pestova@mail.ru

1 /1

mailto:Clerk.CPS@lacity.org
mailto:clerk.cps@lacity.org
mailto:anastasiya_pestova@mail.ru


REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Gorica MarjanoviA" via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 8:05 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gorica MarjanoviA 
Ulica llije Petrovic, b.b. 
Vitez 72250 
goricamar@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Alma Ramirez' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 5:36 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Alma Ramirez 
Cda Eugenia 60 
Ciudad de Mexico 03100 
tatiabu12345@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Ulrike Grossmann' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 10:40 AM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Ulrike Grossmann 
GartenstraAe 18 
SaarbrA%cken 66129 
heller-sonnenschein@t-online.de
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Cynthia Kimura' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 5:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Elephants cannot live a healthy life at a zoo. They need to roam for 
miles, which the LA Zoo can't accommodate.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Cynthia Kimura 
29027 ElkAve 
Castaic, CA 91384-2413 
(562) 498-1106 
earthsavela@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Brianna Michaels' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 12:35 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Brianna Michaels 
4715 gulf Blvd
South padre island, TX 78597 
brianna_83@msn.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'connie koenig' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 5:06 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. connie koenig 
120 15th St
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266-4602 
(310) 798-7743 
drjol 967@yahoo.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Yolanda Gilmer1 via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 7:37 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Yolanda Gilmer 
5716 Houston Way 
Sacramento, CA 95823-1536 
yolandareliforfd@gmail.com
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REGARDING CITY COUNCIL FILE #17-0453
1 message

From: 'Mary Bobb' via Clerk - Public Use - Clerk Council and Public Services <Clerk.CPS@lacity.org> 
To: Los Angeles City Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>
At: Mon, Aug 20, 2018 at 9:41 PM

Aug 20, 2018

Los Angeles City Council and Public Services

Dear City Council and Public Services,

Billy the elephant has lived at the Los Angeles Zoo for nearly 30 
years, since he was taken as a youngster from his natural environment 
in Malaysia. For most of this time, he has endured living all by 
himself in an extremely tiny enclosure. As a result, he has displayed 
significant signs of stress, such as swaying and rocking side to side 
and head-bobbing due to frustration, boredom and possibly depression.

Elephants naturally need to roam several miles a day to maintain 
healthy joints and feet. They are also highly intelligent, sensitive, 
and social animals who need to be engaged by their surroundings in 
order to be happy. Billy has none of this.

I am not alone in being worried that Billy will face the same fate as 
his predecessors at the Los Angeles Zoo, who died prematurely due to 
conditions elephants often acquire while living in enclosed and cramped 
quarters.

The Los Angeles Zoo promised to close down the old elephant exhibit and 
build a bigger, better enclosure for Billy that would be more like his 
natural environment. But even after the renovations, Billy is still 
being kept in a tiny area separate from the other elephants. He still 
displays the same repetitive swaying and head-bobbing behavior that 
demonstrates his stress, boredom, and depression. Simply rotating the 
elephants from one small area to another does not give them enough 
exercise.

This new "state-of-the-art" elephant exhibit is not at all 
what the L.A. Zoo promised it would be. It seems to me that the new 
exhibit was built more to impress paying visitors than to meet Billy's 
needs. I feel betrayed and lied to by the Los Angeles Zoo, and I'm 
still very much concerned about the fate of Billy.

Please free Billy and send him to an elephant sanctuary.

Sincerely,

Ms. Mary Bobb
47 NW 100th Ter
Miami Shores, FL 33150-1207
(770)517-1510
marybewell@bellsouth.net
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